From: Sandy Kitchen
To: Sandy Kitchen

Subject: FW: Letter to council for park

Date: Wednesday, November 4, 2020 11:11:56 AM

We are writing to you today to kindly request the naming of the park in Queens Valley subdivision. We are hoping council would consider naming the park "Porrone Park" in honour of Frank and Cristina Porrone and the Porrone Family. It has taken them almost three decades of hard work and dedication and now finally after 28 years their dream has become a reality. We are very honoured to be a part of making Kingsville the beautiful Town that it has grown to be. Please accept our request in asking the town to name it Porrone Park.

.....

Thank you,

Mary Porrone

1801 Talbot Rd, Kingsville, ON, N9Y 2E4